
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Oshkosh Police Department 
 
Date:    July 3, 2012 
Time:  8:30 A.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Media Release Strong Armed Robbery Arrests   
 
 
Oshkosh Police Department Detectives have arrested a 46 year-old male and a 33 year-
old male, both from Oshkosh, after a strong armed robbery was reported on Sunday, 
July 1, 2012 at 4:20 a.m. in the 100 block of E. Irving Avenue.   
 
The victim, a 55 year-old male from Oshkosh, had invited the two men along with two 
women to his apartment after bar time.  The two men and two women left the victims 
apartment, but the two men returned and when invited back inside, the 46 year-old male 
punched the victim.  The 46 year-old male along with the 33 year-old male took an 
undisclosed amount of money, a cell phone and the victim’s car keys.  The two men ran 
from the apartment.  The victim ran outside after the men and discovered his vehicle 
was missing.  The man had minor injuries and did not require medical attention.       
 
Oshkosh Police Officers and Detectives determined through their investigation the 46 
year-old male and the 33 year-old male had committed the strong armed robbery and 
were arrested on Monday, July 2, 2012 at different locations in Oshkosh.  The 46 year-
old male was arrested for party to a crime-strong armed robbery and operating a motor 
vehicle without owner’s consent.  The 46 year-old has a criminal history of disorderly 
conduct.  The 33 year-old male was arrested for party to a crime-strong armed robbery 
and has a criminal history of disorderly conduct and bail jumping. 
 
Both males were transported to the Winnebago County Jail.  The vehicle was recovered 
in a parking lot in the 800 block of Merritt Avenue on July 1, 2012.     
 
If you have questions about this media release, please contact me.  Thank you. 
 
Joseph Nichols 
Crime Prevention Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department  
(920) 236-5742 
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